From: Dawn McAlpine

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 1:47 PM

Subject: FW: ANA request to make presentations

Deputation Request

Dear Ms. McAlpine,

The Allandale Neighbourhood Association is opposed in principle to the approval of a five-storey building so close to the heritage part of Allandale. If this application were approved, it would set a precedent which would be invoked by other developers whose properties could be adjacent to or even within the dominantly single-family parts of Allandale. Our concerns are intensified because the staff report identifies parts of Cumberland and Burton, definitely holding buildings over 100 years old, as candidates for similar high-density developments.

Regards, Bill Scott

W.J. Scott, Ph.D., P.Eng., P.Geo. (NL) Co-Chair, Allandale Neighbourhood Association

Dawn McAlpine

Director of Legislative and Court Services/City Clerk Ext. 4421

Please consider the environment before printing this email.